
WSR 22-17-093
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
ALFALFA SEED COMMISSION

[Filed August 18, 2022, 3:00 p.m.]

The Washington alfalfa seed commission has changed the following 
regular meeting:

From: Tuesday, September 20, 2022.
To: Thursday, September 29, 2022.
The meeting will be held at the Benton PUD building in Kennewick, 

Washington, starting at 10:00 a.m.
If you need further information, contact Shane Johnson, 6601 West 

Deschutes Avenue, Suite C-2 Kennewick, WA 99336, 509-585-5460, 
shanej@agmgt.com.
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